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May 8, 2025 
 

TO: All Branches  
 For Information of Members of Command Executive Council 
 
FROM: Glenn Hodge, Treasurer, BC/Yukon Command  
 
SUBJECT: Proposed Per Capita Increase at the Upcoming Convention 
 
Memo 26.25 
   
 
Dear Comrades, 
 
As we prepare for the upcoming Convention, we wish to inform you that a proposal will be 
brought forward to increase BC/Yukon Command’s portion of the per capita assessment. 
 
Currently, the Command’s share stands at $17, unchanged since 2015. The proposed 
adjustments are as follows: 
 

• An increase to $19, effective January 1, 2026 
• A further increase to $21, effective January 1, 2027 

 
This proposal was approved by the Provincial Executive Council (PEC) in Fall 2024 for 
presentation at the Convention. 
 
These incremental increases are necessary to help address the inflationary pressure on 
Command’s budget, and deficits caused by different programs, including those arising from the 
Provincial Convention and Track & Field program. 
 
Further details will be shared during the Convention. Branches are encouraged to send delegates 
to participate in this important discussion. 
 
Yours in Comradeship, 
 
Glenn Hodge 
Treasurer 
BC/Yukon Command of The Royal Canadian Legion 
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